
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 12/19/2013 12:56:00 PM 
To: 'valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov' (valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subj ect: Kern proj ect subpoena power 

Valerie, 

At our meeting Tuesday, you asked about PG&E's ability to subpoena the Kern contractors. 
PG&E does not currently have the legal authority to issue subpoenas regarding the Kern 
incident. Once we are in litigation, we will be able to issue subpoenas, request production of 
records, etc. In the meantime, we are nevertheless sending requests for documents such as the 
post blast report to CWC, Alpha and Demtech's attorneys, but those requests have not resulted 
in the production of any useful documents. 

We are pulling together the other information you requested Tuesday, and I will be getting 
back to you shortly on those outstanding items. 

Regards, 

Erik 

SB GT&S 0438270 
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